The CAS Library Committee is carrying out its charge of facilitating communication between CAS faculty and the Dean and Directors of the Library. The Committee has met and discussed several issues related to budget cuts and their implications for various ongoing Library projects. Data provided by the Library Dean and Directors from previous meetings have informed a plan to assess and evaluate ongoing subscriptions to Taylor and Francis Journals for an additional year. A meeting with the Dean and Directors of the Library has been scheduled to review current data pertaining to the library budget and to develop a preliminary framework for further mitigating the effects of budget cuts.